



SOUTH ESSEX MG OWNERS CLUB NEWSLETTER

Area 0906

www.southessexmgoc.net info@southessexmgoc.net

December 2023







Last Month.

No new members to report this month.

Recent Events

No events to report in November.

Secretary's News

Some of you are already aware of the sad news of the recent passing of our longstanding member Terry Mossman.

Terry & Jackie joined our club back in 2001 and have supported the club by attending many events held over all the years.

It was so good to see Terry at our last meeting after a long time due to ill health.

Our thoughts are with Jackie at this very sad time.

Terry's funeral is on Thursday 21st December at Southend Crematorium (SS2 5PX) at 11.20am and Jackie would be pleased to see any members who wish to attend.

I will be arranging for our committee members to meet up some time in January with a view to arranging events for us all to enjoy during 2024. If any members have any thoughts on events for consideration or even repeats of older events not attended for a while, please speak to any committee member and we will mention them at the time of the meeting.

Barry

What's On

Sunday 17th December Annual Christmas Dinner The Lodge at Midday

Tuesday 9th January 2024 Club Night at The Lodge from 8.00 pm

Unfortunately the Lodge cannot accommodate us on the 2nd Monday so for once this will be a Tuesday.

Please note your calendars accordingly.

June and I wish all of you a very Happy Christmas and Healthy 2024.

MESSAGE BOARD!

Bob & Sue Mellish will not be sending Christmas Cards this year but will be donating to the few charities they support.

charities they support. Bob & Sue wish all members a very happy Christmas and good health for 2024. With love

Hilary & Derek will be making a donation to Essex & Herts Air Ambulance as an alternative to giving Christmas Cards and wish all their friends in our club a very happy Christmas & healthy 2024.





LEISURE & ENTERTAINMENT NEWS

Welcome to the December 2023 Leisure & Entertainment News.

CHRISTMAS SUNDAY LUNCH The Lodge Country Inn Sunday 17th December 2023 12.00 Midday

I have now collected all final balances and will be paying these in full to the Lodge tonight.

I repeat the final details given last month for those who may not have seen them.

Please note our booking starts at Midday but in actual fact the Lodge opens at Midday so please do not be surprised if you arrive before Midday and the door is locked!! Please be patient and make your way to the Conservatory when the Lodge opens.

I have prepared a plan of the tables with your names and this will be displayed by the door of the conservatory. Please check your places on the plan and make your way to your seats.

At each place setting you will find your place name with your meal choices on the reverse. When the service begins, please listen out for the meal choices which will be called as the Lodge will not have your names.

Please remember to order all drinks, hot or cold, at the bar together with payment, as all that we have paid for is the food.

Finally, I thank all of you for supporting our club this year. We hope to produce a more eventful calendar of events for 2024 and welcome your continued support at various events and of course club meetings. We will continue with coffee mornings throughout 2024.

Let's hope we all have a happy and healthy 2024.

That's all for this month.

June